



KIWANIS BULLETIN April 21, 1981

LAST WEEKS PROGRAM:

Chairman for last weeks program was Billy Branch who was to present a representative from Hewett Packard, but the representative failed to show. Better luck next time Billy Boy.

THIS WEEKS PROGRAM:

This weeks program will be chaired by Harold Threewit. The program will be put on by Sheriff Roger McDermott of Sonoma County.

GUESTS:

Mike Deas, president of our Key Club. told me that he came down to check-up on his Dad. He said he wasn't too sure as to how good

a job the old man was doing.

Clarence Ruonavaara-soon to be a new member.

John Wright- Healdsburg Feed Store.

Bob Knight- Knight's Electric

Rick Rowan- Member of the Rohnert Park Kiwanis

Club

Leslie Bell-Keyette of the Rohnert Park Key Club. Leslie was presented by Rick Rowan as the Lt. Governor of Key Club Division 22. Leslie attends Rancho Catati High School. She told us of her responsibilities and her plans for the future.

FINES:

Jack Brandt, Rich Lehrmann, and Roger Christenson. (Problem? Who pay for a stupid garage.)
Billy and Vern Branch: "The Curly Twins" for

stepping on each others toes.

BIRTHDAYS:

Bill Fleager payed five dollars for the privilege of being a sweet 29.

PANCAKE BREAKFAST:

As usual, the Pancake Breakfast was a great success. The Club wishes to thank the following for a job well done: Rich Saxton, Waldo Iverson, Frank Balbi, Glen Davis, Walt Wright, Mario Deas, and John Cochennette.

NEW MEMBERSHIP DRIVES:

Tom Roscoe announced that the contest is extended until July 1. After the date, somebody is going to pay.

MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION:

Our good members Law and Bain informed the club as to what they have been doing for the past 90 years.

THOUGHTS TO REMEMBER:

My name is Phil Rice .- My name is Phil Rice. My name is Phil Rice!

The wise can learn by listening to the ignorant. Morning comes long before you are ready for it.











The Kiwanas Club of Healds ... ig



KIWANIS BULLETIN April 28, 1981

Last Weeks Program: Last weeks program was presented by Harold Threewit.

Mr. Threewit presented Sheriff Roger McDermott,

Sheriff of Sonoma County. Sheriff McDermott informed us on situations and problems of the Sheriff's Dept. His problems and the solutions to the problems spel-

led a job being well done.

This Week's Program: This week's program will be chaired by Walt St. Clair.

Walt intends to present Don Head, Director of Sonoma
County's Public Works.

Quests: Timothy Fitzpatrick, Guest of Steve Humphey.

Rino Fabrino, Our dear friend from Geyserville. Scott Adams, From our own Key Club.

Mike Hank, From our own Key Club.

New Members: The following new members were brought into the club

last week by the following members.
Ray Blatt, Clarence Ruonavaara, retired teacher and

administrator.

Ernest Biasotti, Earl Cook, Union Gas Station. Earl has eight children which will make him the best man

in our club.

"Big Bad Don" Anderson, Don was very sad to discover Birthdays:

that he has finally passed 30.

Golf Tournament: Turn your raffle money for the tickets in to John

Cochennette as soon as possible. He is planning on a vacation soon and needs the money so that he can

plan his trip.

Tournament is to be held on May 24th.

Our hard working member, Bruno Rodella, needs help to put on the Bar-B-Que, so pitch-in boys.

Future Officers: The Nominating Committee presented the following

names at the first reading at last weeks meeting.

The second reading will be this week.

President: Richard Saxton lst V.P.: Glenn Davis

2nd. V. P.: Mike Warren

Treasurer: John Cochennette Francis Branern Secretary:

Board of Directors: Carroll Brigham, Ray Blatt, Hector Garnero, Kenneth Gonsalves, Phil Rice, Tom

Roscoe, John Uboldi, Lindsay Wurlitzer.

Thought to Remember: My apology, Tulley.

A contended man can't be sold a thing. Few men have ever repented of silence.





